Henriques, Roberta

From: Fowler, David

Sent: 10 January 2020 11:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic School

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

D

David Fowler Principal Planner



Dear Sir,

It has been brought to my attention that bins may be positioned outside the undercroft of Ludham to Lismore circus.

I wish to register my objection to these plans. We had 3 recycling bins under the trees near the end of Elaine grove which were very useful but completely abused by fly tippers etc. I supported their removal and still politely inform people that they can't leave rubbish there.

I gave a great fear that new sanctioned bins , (even more than 3 I hear) will cause an enormous amount of rubbish to gather at the end of the road. Please help us to keep our pathways and public areas where our children play rubbish free.

Many thanks